
 

 A very special guest came to 

pay a socially distanced visit to 

our school today. He didn’t use 

his sleigh and we think the 

reindeer are resting.  Instead 

he came on a very special 

Citybus with one of his elves. 

All children had such a 

wonderful time on-board in 

their class bubbles.  

  

 


